

Ocean Financial offers college-bound high school seniors the opportunity to compete for the Patrick McNeill Memorial Scholarship. Four scholarships in the amount of \$2,000 each are awarded; new for this year, we will also be awarding two runners up with \$500. The deadline for applications is **Friday, January 31, 2020**.

As a volunteer during the early years of the credit union, Pat McNeill dedicated his time and energy to serve others. Mr. McNeill was an original director of the credit union in 1969 and served on the Board of Directors for 12 years, three as President.

Enclosed, please find our scholarship application and a promotional flyer for the Patrick McNeill Memorial Scholarship. Copies of the application are acceptable. If mailed, the postmark date must be no later than Friday, January 31, 2020.

In order to qualify for the scholarship, the applicant <u>must be</u> a member at Ocean Financial Federal Credit Union. The students that attend your school can attain membership simply by opening an account. To do so, stop into one of the Ocean Financial branches or call 516-620-8100 and have the information mailed to you. If the student is 18 years of age, they can also visit <u>www.oceanfinancial.org</u> and click on "Join OFFCU."

If you have any questions regarding the 2020 Patrick McNeill Memorial Scholarship, please contact me at 516-620-8013.

Sincerely,

Patricia Daley

Director of Marketing



Going to college?

Apply for The Patrick McNeill Memorial Scholarship.

Named in honor of one of Ocean Financial's original directors, the Patrick McNeill Memorial Scholarship is awarded to college-bound high school seniors.

Your application must be received by January 31, 2020.

Winners will be notified at the end of March and will be awarded at the Annual Meeing on April 26, 2020. For more information, contact the Scholarship Administrator at 516.620.8013, or visit our website to download the application at www.OceanFinancial.org

